
Notice of Exemption to Key Decision Process 
Electoral Services Printing 

 
The Council has in place a contract for the provision of printed materials for 
electoral registration and elections. This is coming to a conclusion with 
completion of the Annual Canvas in 2022. The Council is seeking to extend this 
contract through to the end of June 2023. 
 
It was not possible for the Council to meet the requirement for publishing notice 
28 days in advance of the decision being taken, because of a change in direction 
in respect of the procurement of the new contract was not decided upon until 
after the 28 days notice. 
 
The Chief Executive, Deputy Chief Executive & Monitoring Officer, Head of 
Finance, Chair of Scrutiny and Group Leaders of the Council have all agreed for 
the Cabinet on 3 November 2021.  
 
Graham Leach  
Democratic Services Manager & 
Deputy Monitoring Office 
 
19 October 2022 


